
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 
DATE: December 5, 2019 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Michael Schaller, Senior Planner 

SUBJECT: Postponement Continuance of PLN 2018-00482 State of California (Caltrans)  
 
The County and its co-applicant – Caltrans continue to work towards resolving organizational 
responsibilities related to construction and maintenance of the proposed project.  At this time, it 
is not clear by what date those discussions will be concluded.  Therefore, postponing the public 
hearing on this item to a date uncertain.  When these discussions have been concluded, staff 
will re-agendize this item for a public hearing in front of the Planning Commission consideration. 
 
Please direct any questions to Senior Planner Michael Schaller at 650/363-1849 or 
mschaller@smcgov.org.   
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